
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

9. ROYDS STREET – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board received a report from the Transport and City Streets Unit advising that the Unit was 

unable to support the residents’ proposal for the uplighting of the existing street trees in Royds Street. 
 
 Additional information was presented to the Board indicating that the residents had now decided that 

they did not wish to pursue the uplighting option.   
 
 The Board resolved that given the decision now made by the Royds Street residents, the proposal to 

provide for the uplighting of existing street trees in Royds Street as part of the street renewal project, 
not be proceeded with. 

 
 (Note:  Val Carter declared an interest in this item and withdrew from the discussion and voting 

thereon.) 
 
 (Ron Wright returned.) 
 
 


